
Subject: Re: Message from the system.
Posted by andrei_natanael on Sat, 26 Jun 2010 21:47:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Javier,

I've tested on Windows 7 with MinGW and MSC9 and everything's fine.
Koldo suggested you to use a lighter image format (PNG, JPG) when posting to save forum
space. I suggest you to use a more free format when posting archives, zip for example, because
it's accessible on other operating systems without installing any proprietary programs and also in
Windows exists support for it.

Thanks and best regards,
Andrei 
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